
Dance Biz Covid-19 Regulations.

Our new rules are aimed to keep students, staff, and families healthy during 
this pandemic. Hopefully we will be able to ease up on these regulations 
when it is okay to do so. 

To minimize contact with students from other classes, we will temporarily be 
running 50 minute classes, with each class ending 10 minutes early. Please do
not enter the studio before your scheduled start time, as teachers will be using
that time to clean high-touch areas and make sure that all students from the 
previous class have left.  

– Only 1 adult is to bring children to class. The waiting room will have 
limited seating. Siblings registered for the previous or the following 
class will be allowed in with an adult. 

– Social distancing will be structured into our teaching methods. 
– Teachers and students will wear masks. (Students will have breaks to 

remove their mask only when social distancing is possible and maintain
6 ft spacing in all directions.)

– The drinking fountain will not be available.
– Students should have their own hand sanitizer, which they will use at 

their teachers' direction.
– If a student or family member is ill, please keep the student home.
– If any family member is exposed to Covid-19, notify the studio. The 

student should remain out of class for 14 days.

Thank you for your patience with our modified format. 


